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Letter from the General Manager 
 

Camp Ground Residents: 

     I wanted to give everyone an update on proposed rezoning of the land directly across from 

our Camp Ground entrance.  Even after our solid defeat of the rezoning request at the Planning 

Commission, Mr. Baltaser who wishes to change the property currently zoned residential to 

commercial, is appealing the ruling of the Planning Commission.  It will now go before City 

Council for three (3) readings. 

March 26
th
 at 7pm, will be the first of these readings.  The others will be April 9

th
 & April 23

rd
. 

     I will once again represent The Camp Ground at these meetings.  The proposed drawing 

shows the main entrance in and out of the convenience/gas station to be directly across from 

our entrance, adding to the already dangerous traffic issue at that location.  The Roxton Ravine 

folks are also fighting this rezoning request along with other neighbors along Fair Avenue and 

Ety Road.   

     There are petitions you can sign here in the office or see Charletta Shahan. 

     Please put these dates on your calendar.  I will keep you advised as decisions are made. 

Summer is coming. 
     The RV host, Kirk, will be here soon and campers will be pulling in.  Please make our 

temporary neighbors feel welcome.   

     The pool will be opening Memorial Weekend.  Memberships and passes can be bought 

soon.  Watch for more information.  

Butch     

 


